
Timaru Christian Preschool’s Greenhouse 
 
 
The tamariki and kaiako have been busy this term in our gardens.  We are very blessed here 
at Timaru Christian Preschool to have a greenhouse, which was able to be purchased a few 
years ago through WAVE funding.  The greenhouse has ensured a plentiful crop of 
vegetables and fruit, despite the cooler weather, along with what was grown in our garden 
boxes. 
 
The tamariki have helped harvest, prepare, cook and eat what they have grown, including 
Zucchini Cookies, Broccoli Bread, Vegetable Fritters and Potato Wedges, the most favoured 
though was Corn on the Cob. 
 
The surplus produce was taken home and tamariki frequently would excitedly share, that 
their family had eaten something for tea the night before, that had come from the preschool’s 
garden.  
 
 
 


